

Dear CREECS Family,

I want to welcome you to the 2017-2018 school year. The faculty and staff have been busy preparing the school and classrooms for an exciting year of learning and growth. Everything is progressing smoothly towards a great opening of school on Thursday, August 17. We are so thankful to have added a new portable with four classrooms and restrooms. Please see the new classroom assignments below and note the changes in the Drop- Off and Pick- Up procedures for all students.

Room Assignments

Main Building 5th -8th Grade, Main Office, SPED Department, Speech/OT, and Nurse

Gym 3rd and 4th Grade

Portable 1 1st and 2nd Grade

Portable 2 ARA 3 Year Old Program, 4-K, 5-K, and Art

Drop-Off and Pick-Up Procedures

Please see the attached Drop-Off/ Pick-Up procedures.

All CREECS students (4K-8th Grade) and ARA students should report to the gym each morning.

The faculty staff at CREECS has undergone several changes. Please help me welcome these passionate and dedicated professionals to our CREECS family.

Elizabeth Harley 5-K

Danielle Castellaccio 2nd Grade

Angela Treptow 4th Grade

Joanna H. McClellan SPED Aide

Laura Koelling School Nurse



It is a privilege to have the opportunity to return as your Principal, and I am thrilled to be a part of a community of such highly dedicated faculty and staff, wonderful students, and supportive families. I look forward to working with all of you to make this school year successful.

I'd like to invite you to visit our school's website at www.creecs.org. Some of the key items on the site include upcoming events, the student/parent handbook, and important reminders.

In closing, please enjoy the remaining days of summer. I look forward to seeing many new and familiar faces on our first day of school.

Warm regards,

Margaret Crouch

Important Dates

•Open House Tuesday, August 15 6:00-7:00

•First Day for Students Thursday, August 17 7:30-3:00